FRIDAY 8§ DECEMBER
3.30-5PM \

TOMBOLA, STALLS, GAMES, FUN!

Would you & your child like to run a stall at the Q
Christmas Fair? Let us know by clicking on the link { \\

below and filling in the registration form.
u CLICK HERE TO BOOK A

N I CHILD'S STALL )2%
friendsotdroxfordschool@gmail.com
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F&DS CHRISTMAS FAIR

Friends of Droxlord Junior School

We are getting ready for the Christmas Fair on Friday 8 December - primarily run by the
children and for the children, with parents & guests welcome after school. This event is
great fun and allows the children to be really creative in planning and running their own
fundraising stalls!

This year’s Christmas Fair will run from 3.30- 5pm. Set-up is from 3pm.
The Christmas Fair is open to all; parents, siblings and friends are all warmly invited!

To consider:

e Children can volunteer to run a stall or game for the Fair. They can use the theme of
Christmas in their design, e.g., decorate gingerbread men or Christmas cards, sell
homemade decorations or baked goodies. They may like to design and run games, such
as glitter tattoos, 'The Claw', splat the snowball, golden cracker, hook a bauble, name
the elf, lucky dip, pin the tail on Mary's donkey, making snow globes or a Christmas
themed craft or colouring table.

e Getintouch if you need inspiration or guidance, or maybe we can help with resources.

e FODS will give each stall a 'float' (some change to start you off). To make this easy,
please charge in 20 or 50p's.

The nature of the stall can also be discussed with your class teacher beforehand, but as
we are limited to indoor space only, they will mostly need to be table-top based. If you are
selling something, consider what you are selling (NO NUT BASED PRODUCTS PLEASE) and
prices. If it is a game, consider entry prices and prizes. There is the practical side of getting
things to school so keep it simple. If you cannot walk your equipment (with help) to the
school and back, it may not be viable. This will apply if you are on the school bus as well.

PLEASE NOTE: As this is an after-school event, all stalls need an adult to supervise and
help pack up at the end.

Of course, you don’t have to run a stall - joining in playing games and buying things is all
part of the fun! It may well be slightly chaotic, but the children are always very excited
about it!

If your child would like to run a stall or game, please complete this_Stall Booking Link by
Friday 1 December. You should automatically receive a confirmation email when the form
is successfully submitted. We will then confirm your stall arrangements by email by
Monday 4 December. Limited tables available - Please respond as soon as possible to
avoid disappointment! Parents of the afternoon stallholders can come at 3pm to help
their child set up and stay at the end to clear up at 5pm.

This is not a ticketed event so there will be no register taken at the end of the fair. Please
ensure that children are made aware of their end of school travel arrangements.

We are really looking forward to another successful Christmas Fair this year and hope to

have your support!
friendsofdroxfordschool@gmail.com )2%



